Minutes of the Worminghall Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (WPNSG)
Held at 7.30pm on Wednesday 10th May 2017 at 64 The Avenue , Worminghall

Attendees:  Don Potter (DP) Chair, Tracey Skates (TS), Steven Bramley (SB),  Ramsay Hovell (RH) and Sally Chapman (SC) Consultant.

· It was noted that as the consultation phase with residents was now concluded, subject to any further feedback arising from the recent leaflet drop by Rectory Homes.  The focus should now be on completing the drafting of the Neighbourhood Plan and associated reports with a target completion date of mid July.

· The draft plan would then be available for approval by the Parish Council and TS agreed to liaise with the Clerk to organise a parish council meeting for the end of July for this purpose.

· In terms of the proposed meetings with the three landowners/developers who were offering to make available land for green space or a play area as part of their development proposals.  Based on the availability of all members of the steering committee, the first available date to meet is Saturday 27th May.   DP agreed to book the village hall and confirm the arrangements with the landowners/developers informing them that they would be allocated an hour to outline their proposals.

· In respect of the leaflet drop by Rectory Homes (RH), DP reported that the feedback to date from the residents was very disappointing with 6 residents responding of which only one expressed clear support for the development.   He added that he would chase RH for an update prior to the meeting on 27th May.

· TS agreed to make a further application to Locality for a grant to cover the anticipated costs to be incurred in the next  6 months.

· In the absence of DP at the Parish Council meetings to be held on 13th May, SB agreed to provide an update on progress to the councillors.  This update would also be displayed on all village notice boards, added to the PC website and referred to on the village facebook page.

· The date of next meeting is to be confirmed.

